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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminder 
 

Don’t forget next week 
we have parents’ 

meetings for Dormice, 
Badgers and Hedgehogs. 

 
 
 
 

This week the dormice have been looking at 
the story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk.’ 

 

 

Children 
climbed the 
beanstalk, 

making 
footprints with 

paint. 

 
 

Badgers and Hedgehogs have 
been looking at farm animals. 
They created their own sheep 

collages and have been singing 
‘Baa Baa Black Sheep’ as they 

work. 

 

Our theme in phonics this week was Farm Animals. 
We had a lovely time exploring the sounds animals 

make, using our voices to make the sounds and 
whispering them to our friends. We learnt a song 

about Farmer Jan and sorted out animals that 
started with the same sounds: goat and goose, dog 

and duck, pig and pony. 
 

 

Leonardo had fun 
balancing and rolling 
the large tyre in the 

playground. 

 


